
Do any of the legislative sponsors think that this legislation will prevent a prohibited person 

from acquiring a firearm?  The answer is no.  Criminals will continue to get guns from straw 

buyers, stealing, or illegal gun sales just as they are doing today. 

 

It is already illegal for prohibited persons to have, or to sell to a prohibited person. 

 

The legislation further expands the list of prohibited persons to include some people that 

haven't even been convicted of a crime. 

 

I urge a NO vote on this misguided measure.   

 

Laws do not prevent crime, they define crime and this legislation has the potential to 

criminalize many law abiding gun owners. 

 

Allen Martin 

Portland, OR 
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Find me on Facebook 

 


